
Dear FDC Members and Supporters,

The Corrections Foundation is thrilled to announce our plans to 
modernize the Florida Department of Corrections Memorial to 
Fallen Officers and Employees.  Wakulla Correctional Institution 
has been home to our memorial since its inception. There is 
no better way to pay tribute and honor our fallen members 
than for us to come together to create the nation’s premier 
venue. Purchase a commemorative brick surrounding our iconic 

memorial to cement your place in FDC’s rich history and to support our fallen heroes. 

Please join us on this journey as we respectfully honor those who have served our agency.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Logan Harrod, 850-717-3349, logan.harrod@fdc.myflorida.com

To place your order on-line please visit:
donate.brickmarkers.com/fdc

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

City: _______________________________ State: ________ 

Zip: _______________ Phone: ______________________

Email: ____________________________________________

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
Florida Department of Corrections

501 South Calhoun Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

Attn: Logan Harrod

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
Corrections Foundation
Memo Line: MEMORIAL

$125 - 4x8 Brick

3 lines of text, 12 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

$150 - 4x8 Brick

3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)


